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D E P A R T M E N T  O F  T H E  N A V Y
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON. D. C, 20350

,

1 June 1976

MEMORhNDUM FOR THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

Subj: Recruit Training - INFORMATION'MEMORANDUM

This is to acknowledge receipt of your memorandum of
17 May concerning our recruit training program.

On 21 April, I asked Joe McCullen to conduct a review
of ourtraining activities to ensure conformity with Depart- '
ment of Defense objectives.

As soon as that review is completed, I will be pleased
to brief you on its results.

J. William Middendorf II
Secretary of the Navy
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